Summary of Announcements
Metro West Intergroup
March 2019


Please announce to your group:

Retreat 
[bookmark: _GoBack]The Metro West Intergroup annual retreat will be June 7-9 at the Sacred Hearts Retreat Center in Wareham. The price is the same as last year: $175, or $88 for a scholarship. Flyers will be available soon through the website, through the Blast email, or paper form. The theme for the retreat is “Using the Slogans to Work the Steps”. 

Podcasts on the MWI Website
The MWI website, https://metrowestoa.org, has a podcast page. If you would like to create a tape of yourself or someone else (with their permission) who is speaking or qualifying, you will be able to upload them to the Podcasts page. Also check out the podcasts from the LA Intergroup, World Service, and local speakers. 

MWI Website
The MWI website, https://metrowestoa.org, has been recently redesigned. Members are encouraged to visit it, read through it, and think about any improvements they might like to see. The MWI Website and Social Media coordinator is looking for ways to make the website more engaging and a resource for returning members, as well as newcomers. Please direct any comments about the design and content to the “Contact Us” page on the website.

Contact List
Metro West Intergroup is always looking to update the contact information for groups. Please let us know if the contact information has changed, either the contact person listed on the oa.org list of meetings, or the MWI intergroup representative. You can send the information to info@metrowestoa.org


Thank You for your service.
